
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Thursday 

May 4, 2023 
 

 
 There is a leadership meeting today at lunch in the art room. 
 The gathering space is open at lunch today for grade 7s.  
 Today’s hot lunch is calzones.   
 Important track and field information: There will be a practice for all athletes doing any of the RUN 

events (individual and relays) at lunch and possibly after school if our track is ready. For lunch, 
please meet in the gym right at the start of lunch and bring your lunches.  

 SOGI: Acceptance R Us club is meeting at lunch today in the library. 
 Congratulations to our grade 8 badminton team who played at SMU last night.  It was a night of 

steep competition and great sportsmanship.  Our team even had cheerleaders who came out to 
support their friends.  We have several players going on to city finals on Monday, including the 
Cohen/Cohen team, Evan/Sonic team, Sarah in girls singles and Yuhyeun in boys singles.  (Sophie 
also qualified for grade 7 on Tuesday.) Thank you to all our other players who worked so hard. 

 Today is early dismissal at 2pm for student-led conferences.  Families are welcome back from 2:30-
4:30 to see your class, your work and meet the staff you work with.     

 


